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Dear Customer, 

 

TE Connectivity’s Energy business unit is making changes to its small pack product offering. This 

decision comes out of the need to support the growth of our core business and strategic alignment 

with organizational goals. 

 

Beginning January 1, 2022, TE will discontinue its small packaging program (CPGI Catalog 

Numbers).  This means that TE will no longer offer products packaged in clamshells, polybags, or 

any other retail/commercial type packaged products currently used to serve our retail customers 

and channel partners. 

 

We will continue to fulfill open orders if material remains available through December 31, 2021. We 

will not be replenishing inventory or ordering additional material as such current inventory levels 

may be limited.  

 

Please also note that TE will discontinue the entire operations for parts related to our Non-Metallic 

(NM) Connectors.  Specific parts contain any variation of the following: 

1. CPGI-1116377 

2. CPGI-1116415 

3. CPGI-208169 

In the future, these NM products may be served by an outside organization.  As details become 

clearer, we will communicate any updates to ensure a smooth transition.   

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
Philip Mitsiell 
Product Manager – Connectors & Fittings 
Philip.Mitsiell@TE.com 
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